

Kingston Farmhouse Beatrice Avenue Whippingham East Cowes Isle.of.Wight PO32 6LL

donna.kingston@tiscali.co.uk

077987 00675

17<sup>th</sup> May 2011

Dear Jane and all the staff of Community Spirited,

I would just like to say a really big THANK YOU for such a wonderful 'Royal Wedding' experience.

Following the original email, this is a letter from all of the staff and clients at Kingston Farmhouse, to say that it really was a fabulous day!

The clients are still talking about it now and enjoyed spending the time with their friends and participating in such a fun activity.

It goes without saying that Community Spirited really is an integral part of our week, and the clients really enjoy the sessions.

Thank you for all of your hard work and commitment, looking forward to the next big project!

Take care.

Kind Regards,

Donna Blight, the Staff and Clients of Kingston Farmhouse.